May 11, 2021
RE: Caledonia Connected - Enroliment now op
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Good morning! For those of you who missed our April Town Hall announcement,
starting in the fall of 2021, Caledonia Community Schools will be launching a fully online
K-12 school called Caledonia Connected. The online school option offers a solution for
students and parents who are looking for an alternative approach to traditional
face-to-face learning. Caledonia Connected will be a stand alone K-12 online school
that uses Caledonia teachers to deliver instruction.

Enrollment for Caledonia Connected is now open. Those families choosing to enroll
in Caledonia Connected can find out more information on how to enroll on our website .
We will be accepting applications for fall through May 28. Anyone who does not apply
and is a current Caledonia student will be enrolled as a face-2-face learner for the fall.
More information about Caledonia Connected and links to past presentations can also
be found on our website.

Education is a journey. As we’ve learned in recent weeks, that journey can sometimes
have unexpected twists and turns. As a district, we are committed to providing safe and
engaging learning environments and preparing students for their tomorrow no matter the
circumstances. Caledonia Connected is one of the many opportunities provided by
Caledonia Community Schools that allow students the flexibility to engage in a learning
style that works best for them.

Sincerely,
CCS Administration

(Attachment)


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g63bsqZtu6slNa_tTgLuGMmilHN9gj1C/view?usp=sharing

